WILLIAMSON COUNTY

Leslie Mitchell, CPPO, CPPB
1320 West Main Street, Suite 130
Franklin, Tennessee 37064
(615) 790-5868
lesliem@uwilliamson-tn.org

Addendum 1
Williamson County Highway
Guardrail
April 26, 2018

We have received the following question:

Is the County going to update to the new MASH standard for all of their guardrail items or stay
with the old style?

The response to the question is as follows:

The old style is still accepted by TDOT. We will continue to use those.
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